CITY OF ODEM
NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Odem will hold a Public Hearing to hear any comments on the City of Odem’s Proposed Budget for the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year, which will be from October 1, 2020 through September 30, 2010.  Any person may attend and participate in the hearing scheduled for Tuesday, September 15, 2019 at 6 pm at The Odem Public Library Community Room, 516 Voss Avenue, Odem, Texas.

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of $77,372, which is a 1.09% percent increase from last year’s budget.  The property tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year is 
$7,870.90.

Documents related to this item may be inspected by the public on weekdays between the hours of 8:30 am – 4:30 pm, Monday – Friday at Odem City Hall, 514 Voss Avenue, Odem, Texas.  For comments, please contact City Hall at (361) 368-2831
